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Changes to Place of Service Codes for Telehealth Services  

  

 

Effective Date: Jan. 1, 2022 and April 1, 2022 
 
Health Plans Affected: Johns Hopkins Advantage MD, Johns Hopkins Employer Health 

Programs (EHP) Johns Hopkins US Family Health Plan (USFHP)  
 

Type of Change: New Place of Service Code 
 

Explanation of Change:  
 
JHHC would like to inform you of a new Telehealth place of service code from the Centers for 

Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS): 
 

 Place of Service Code 10: Telehealth services provided in the patient’s home.  

Per CMS: The location where health services and health related services are provided or 

received, through telecommunication technology. Patient is located in their home (which is a 
location other than a hospital or other facility where the patient receives care in a private 
residence) when receiving health services or health related services through telecommunication 

technology. 
 

This new code is effective Jan. 1, 2022 for EHP and USFHP and April 1, 2022 for Advantage 
MD*. 

          
For more information, please visit the CMS website.  

         

 
*NOTE: This place of service change does not apply to Priority Partners. 
**This link is from an external website that is not provided or maintained by or in any way affiliated with JHHC. Please note 
JHHC does not guarantee the accuracy, relevance, timeliness, or completeness of any information on this external website. 

 
 

 

https://www.cms.gov/Medicare/Coding/place-of-service-codes/Place_of_Service_Code_Set

